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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Rafael— For his positive attitude and work in 
Power Maths 

7J 
Musa— For completing his morning routine 
every day this week 

7L Racim—For asking for help when he needed it 

8J 
Alisha— For her great performance in our 
Christmas Production 

8R 
Jamal— For great independent writing in 
literacy 

9A 
Precious— For great finding of the Highshore 
words on her iPad 

Y9 
Tahira— For working hard in Maths and making 
new friends 

10R 
Faith— For initiating conversations with her 
friends 

10RM 
Ellis— For transitioning  from the small pool to 
the big pool and improving his swimming 
technique 

11C 
Haja Marie— For her beautiful Art work in the 
Mythical 2022 Christmas show 

Y11 
Zahra— For hard work and excellent Gardening 
skills 

12C 
Sidney— For showing kindness and respect for 
his classmates 

12L 
Bobby— For taking his class roles seriously and 
tackling them independently 

Y12 
Adam— For his mature attitude when recording 
the winter play 

13K 
Janet— For her brilliant writing on the board in 
Enterprise 

13L 
Harry— For his excellent performance in the 
Christmas show 

14R 
Diara— For doing really well with her morning 
physio routine 

14S 
Harvey— For being a great help around the 
classroom 

Star of the Week 

Mahad 10R— For Consistent, Mature 
and Sensible Behaviour 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

It’s been a very busy but enjoyable week here at Highshore! Both of our Christmas shows were a 
great success. Thank you to those of you who joined us. Thanks go to colleagues for their hard 
work with their form groups. Today is Christmas jumper day and school disco! We held a special 
assembly where we gave out prizes for the  best Christmas jumpers designs and jumpers in each 
class. Next week we have our carol concert on Tuesday afternoon and our Christmas lunch on 
Wednesday to look forward to. 

 

Our parent group is due to meet onsite on Monday morning. Please contact Don Burford if you’d 
like more information: info.hpgroup@aol.com 

 

The weather has turned very cold. We were unable to go out on Thursday due to the playground 
being so icy. Please ensure your son / daughter brings a hat, scarf and gloves to school. We will 
get outside at break time if at  all possible and have a designated warm room for pupils who 
struggle in cold weather.  

 

Please remember we are a nut free school. If you are sending anything into school it must not 
contain nuts. We have young people here with life threatening allergies. Your support is 
appreciated. 

 

We break up on Friday 16th December at 1-30pm. 

 

Stay warm this weekend 

 

Eileen 

 I'm delighted to let you know that this winter, Southwark Council will be hosting South-

wark’s Winter of Food and Fun.  

We are partnering with local holiday club providers across the borough to provide an 

exciting programme of meals and activities for children and young people in our local 

communities. Free places are available for children between the ages of 4 and 16 years, 

who are eligible for free school meals.  

The programme wants to give local families access to free, healthy food and fun activities 

over the winter holidays. Each programme will provide: · Free, healthy and tasty food · 

Fun physical activity sessions · A wide range of other activities to suit different ages and 

personalities · Opportunities to learn more about food and nutrition for children and 

families Details about the programme are available at www.southwark.gov.uk/

foodandfun 

I encourage you to book a place for your child/children to ensure they have an enjoyable 

and memorable winter holiday period.  
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2022 Christmas Shows! 
Thank you for joining us for this year’s performances! We had a wonderful time and a huge 

range of different shows. From plays to poems, songs to dance routines, it was fantastic to 

see the huge amount of effort pupils and staff put in! We hope you had a great time too! 


